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Media Release – 25 June 2019 

 

Celebrating the Day of the Seafarer 2019: 
 “I Am On Board  

with gender equality” 

 
 

INTERCARGO joins the International Maritime Organization (IMO) and the international shipping community in 

celebrating the Day of the Seafarer on 25 June 2019 under the theme “I Am On Board with gender equality”. Our 

Association recognizes the unique contribution made by Seafarers, and also women Seafarers, to international 

seaborne trade, the world economy and society as a whole.  

INTERCARGO fully recognises that crew is the most important aspect of a ship’s operational excellence. The 

Chairman of INTERCARGO, Dimitris Fafalios stressed the value that the Members of our Association put on our 

Seafarers and the many responsibilities entrusted to so few of them. Seafarers are our most important and “valuable 

assets”. Seafarers are and deserve to be at the centre of our attention, as INTERCARGO strives for safer and higher 

quality dry bulk shipping.   

Moreover, Seafarers deserve our special consideration in view of the great challenges shipping is faced with, as the 

industry will largely rely on their skills and responsible work aboard ships on the high seas to ensure a smooth 

implementation of new drastic requirements – with the transition to “2020 compliant-fuels” being imminent.  

INTERCARGO also supports the IMO campaign’s emphasis on the importance and value of women within the 

professional ranks. With the World Maritime Day themed “Empowering Women in the Maritime Community”, it is 

already clear that this message has a very strong and far-reaching resonance highlighting opportunities for women 

(as well as the contributions they are already making) in a wide range of maritime careers and professions – with the 

focus on seafaring.  

You may visit IMO’s ‘Virtual Wall’ dedicated to the Day of the Seafarer here.  

 

 

 

About INTERCARGO: The International Association of Dry Cargo Shipowners (INTERCARGO) is representing the interests of quality dry cargo 

shipowners. INTERCARGO convened for the first time in 1980 in London and has been participating with consultative status at the 

International Maritime Organization (IMO) since 1993. INTERCARGO provides the forum where dry bulk shipowners, managers and operators 

are informed about, discuss and share concerns on key topics and regulatory challenges, especially in relation to safety, the environment and 

operational excellence. The Association takes forward its Members’ positions to the IMO, as well as to other shipping and international 

industry fora, having free and fair competition as a principle. 
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